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Seghers Family Dental will be open for all procedures as of 

Monday, May 4th. We will be contacting all patients who had their 

appointments cancelled over the last 6 weeks. In order to 
accommodate the new Texas State Board guidelines, we will be 

changing our usual protocols. These changes include reducing the 

number of patients scheduled during a specific time period as well 
as increase spacing between patients. 

Our staff will be utilizing appropriate personal protective 
equipment (PPE) for your protection, in addition to following all 

recommendations from the CDC, ADA, and the Texas State Board. 

We have installed clear barrier shields separating patients from the 
front desk. Our office will be taking temperature readings of all 

patients who enter for treatment as well as a thorough questioning 

to identify possible COVID-19 exposure. We will be providing 
hand sanitizer throughout the office. We have removed any items 

in the waiting room that cannot be properly disinfected. We will be 

increasing the disinfection of the waiting room and high touch 
surface areas throughout the office. On certain days, we may 

request that patients wait in their vehicle instead of the waiting 

room before their appointment. We also request that companions 
wait in their personal vehicle as well. We also ask that if you are 

currently ill, have been in contact with others who are ill, or if 
you’ve traveled from an area where contact with an infected person 

may have occurred, that you let us know and we will reschedule 

your visit. Please feel free to contact our office at 817-283-4444 
with any questions, concerns, or to make an appointment. 

By following these protocols, we will all be doing our part in this 
fight to overcome the COVID-19 virus and help return our country 

to normal as soon as possible. This has been a challenging time 

and we appreciate your understanding and thank you for your 
support. 
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